



The John Knoblock **Faculty Senate Office** Ashe Administration Building, #325 1252 Memorial Drive Coral Gables, FL 33146

facsen@miami.edu web site: www.miami.edu/fs P: 305-284-3721 F: 305-284-5515

MEMORANDUM

To:

Julio Frenk

University President

From:

Tomás A. Salerno

Chair, Faculty Senate

Date:

April 21, 2016

Subject: Faculty Senate Legislation #2015-31(D) – Faculty Senate Resolution Regarding

Upcoming Plans for Parking

The Faculty Senate, at its April 20, 2016 meeting, unanimously approved the adoption of a resolution regarding the upcoming plans for parking on the Coral Gables campus.

RESOLUTION

WHEREAS upcoming parking management plans were introduced during the March 30, 2017, Faculty Senate meeting, and

WHEREAS the plans included the potential elimination or modification of preferred parking spots on the Coral Gables campus, and

WHEREAS the potential elimination or modification of preferred will have a significant impact on important academic and educational functions, and

WHEREAS in order to allow adequate consultation with faculty, through the Faculty Senate and faculty at affected Schools,

NOW THEREFORE the Faculty Senate urges that no action be taken before Fall 2017 on any plan to eliminate or modify preferred parking on the Coral Gables campus.

This legislation is now forwarded to you for your information.

TAS/rh

Enclosure

cc:

Thomas LeBlanc, Executive Vice President and Provost

Richard Sobaram, Director, Parking